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Addendum #1 

To: Prospective Bidders File No: RFP 2023-02 RTQ #1 

Date: June 23, 2022 

From: Brian Murphy, Director of Public Works & Engineering 

Re: Response to Bidder Questions #1 RFP 2023-02 

 
 
Please review the following responses to bidder questions that have been submitted in 
regards to City of Duncan RFP 2023-02 Eagle Heights Reservoir Replacement – Detailed 
Design, Site Preparation and Construction Management 2023.  
 
1. Is the proposal to include a work plan and a detailed fee breakdown beginning at detailed 

design and progressing through to commissioning? Or is it acceptable to include fees up to 
Phase 1 (Issue for Tender) and provide fee estimates (at a later date) once the scope has 
been finalized? 

Response: An estimate or range would be acceptable for consultant engineering fees for Phase 
2 – Site Preparation and Phase 3 - New Reservoir Construction and Commissioning; Removal 
of Existing Reservoir. A detailed fee estimate should be provided for Phase 1 – Detailed Design. 


